        Waterfront Annual 2021
All is going well at the Waterfront thanks to my fantastic committee.  On the committee are Terry Donovan,  Dave and Ann Arthurs, Gary Wadsworth, Chester Wincowski, Ed Zambraski, Butch DeSanctis, Dave Saar, Andy Avelis, Robert Smith, Nick Sampson, John Patriquin and myself.
M&H installed more rip rap to prevent erosion.  They removed dead and dying trees and removed the stumps.  They added gravel by the canoe/kayak racks.  They put in more topsoil by the edge of the harbor.  Unfortunately, because of the dry spring, the grass didn’t grow even with the efforts of Nick and Gay Sampson to water the grass seed.
Robert Smith built two new Canoe/kayak racks Nick Sampson helped him install them.
Nick Sampson secured our new signs at the harbor.  One says the slip #1 is assigned to the Ellis Family by Deed. 
All the canoe/kayak racks and slips have been assigned.  The lists for the boats are on the shed and for the canoes and kayaks on the first rack.  You sign up for either or both when you pay your dues and road fees in the fall.  The slips are assigned in January after the January Board Meeting.  The assignments for the canoe/kayak racks will be posted on the first rack after ice out.  Owner’s names should be on every vessel.  All  of the spaces are for owners, not renters.
Andy Avelis brought his tractor down to put in the small finger docks.
Butch DeSanctis is re-staining the shed.
Ed, Dave Douglas, and John Patriquin put in the swim buoys and swim lines.  
Ed Zambraski has done our mowing.  He has also redone our benches.  He along with Nick Sampson and Dave Douglas installed the new flagpole with the solar light.
It has taken me years, but finally the former Burr Road is now Nile Brook Way. The harbor is Number 9.  We are now in the 911 system.
Mary-Ellen Moroney, Harbormaster
